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Catholic Kennywood Day Link for
registration:

https://www.dioceseofgreensburg.org/cathol
ic-kennywood-day/

Young Adult and Young Family Pirate Game
Link for registration:

https://www.dioceseofgreensburg.org/young
-adult-pirates-game/

What’s New Reminders

Interact club meeting 5/21@ 5:30

8th Grade Farewell Dinner 5/21@ 6pm

Farewell Dance 6th-8th Grade 5/21@ 7pm

Kindergarten Graduation: 5/22@ 6:30

8th Grade Graduation: 5/28@7:00pm

Jump Rope Summer Camp Signup:

https://forms.office.com/r/n0NWa4aZrT

Parish Info

Upcoming Events

May 19-23

Author’s Tea

Readers Theater

On Wednesday, first grade held their annual
Author’s Tea event! What a wonderful way to
celebrate students' writing! During this event,
students had the opportunity to share their
stories with their peers and special guests!
This event not only boosts confidence but
also fosters a love for writing and storytelling
among young learners! Congratulations to all
of our amazing aspiring authors! 
 

   The Fourth Grade will be performing a
Reader’s Theater Friday, May 16, 2025 at 6:30
p.m. in the cafeteria. A Reader’s Theater is a
style of theatre in which the students will use
vocal expression to help the audience
understand a short story or poem.A
Reader’s Theater also is a reading strategy
that can improve reading fluency. 
   The Fourth Grade has done an amazing
job choosing or writing their own poems or
short stories. They have practiced
independently and are prepared to
confidently and proudly present their
stories. They also created a poster with
gorgeous art that matches their readings.
    Mrs. German, Mrs. Ducruet, and Miss. Gutt
are very proud of the Fourth Grade!
 Talent Show
Over 40 MOSS students let their light shine
at the annual Night of Talent on Tuesday
evening. Many upcoming musicians
performed playing a variety of instruments
from piano to ukulele. In addition, there were
six dancing acts, eight vocalists, and an
array of other talents displayed including
Taekwondo, Jump Roping, and a Comedy
Routine! As is our MOSS tradition, 8th
graders served as emcees for this fun and
entertaining evening!

May 21-8th Grade Turn in Laptops (must
include charger)

May 23- MOSS Spirit Free Dress Down (Must wear
MOSS gear)

May 28-K-7 Turn in Laptops (must include
charger)

Parent Survey Due:  5/28
        Survey Link:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CatholicSchool
s2025
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Author’s Tea

Miss Kelly
’s

Class

Mrs. Gnesda’s Class



5th Grade learning about the
Conclave

Students
learned how a

new Pope is
elected and

practiced being
involved in a

Conclave.

2nd Grade Praying the Rosary


